
Woodbridge Board of Education Facilities Committee 

December 4, 2014 Meeting Minutes 
 

 
 
Ms. Kravetz called the meeting to order at 7:37 AM. 
 
In attendance: Chris Jaffe, Karen Baldwin Kravetz, Dr. Stella, Al Pullo, Margaret Hamilton, 
Cathy Wick, Gina Prisco and Greg Kula. 
 
Weekend Emergency – We were briefed on the Thanksgiving weekend pipe burst and the immediate 
response and tireless efforts of staff.  ESG took responsibility.  The building was cleared for students 
by the health inspector. 
 
Budget requests – we discussed the STEAP grant paving projects and technology upgrades in 
keeping with 5 year plan which will be capital facility budget requests for 2015-16. 
 
Capital Project Presentation – we received an update on ongoing work, planning on the upgrade, 
slowing down for remainder of the year but work will be done over break. 
 
Sustainability – we received an update from Mrs. Prisco on stewards and their recycling efforts. 
 
Adjourned 8:26 AM. 
  
 
 
 
Next meeting: January 8, 2015 at 7:30 AM. 
  
 
 
 
 


